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Reaching New Areas 
It ’s  a  ne w  chapter  in 
Colombia’s story. In a recent 
interview with the Colombia 
Assemblies  of  God  General 
Superintendent  Humberto 
Fajardo, he spoke about plans 
in  place  to  open 1,000 new 
churches  in  the  next  three 
years (largely in rural areas that were previously inaccessible due 
to violence) and to train 20,000 leaders to staff the new plants. 
Our part in this plan is to train the leaders who will work with 
children,  through  our  Children’s  Ministry  Coordinators  class 
and King’s Castle evangelism teams.

This  month we took our King’s  Castle  team to a  small  town 
where  one  of  these  new  churches  is  being  planted  called 
Hoyorico.  Right  now  they  meet  in  a  house  every  Saturday 
afternoon. We teamed up with a brand new King’s Castle team 
from  the  next  nearest  city  to  help  them  launch  their  first 
outreach.
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The Kautz Family

We are Corey and Tona Kautz, 
missionaries to Colombia since 
2006. We focus on reaching  
at-risk children and youth 
t h r o u g h o u t t h e c i t y b y 
equipping churches, leaders, 
teachers and parents to impact 
the next generation with hope 
in Christ.  

Connect With Us

Facebook:           
facebook.com/thekautzfamily 

Instagram: the_kautz_family 

Website: www.kautzfamily.org 

Email: corey@kautzfamily.org 

Phone (VOIP): 770-901-9077 

To Donate:           
s1.ag.org/kautz 
Account # 293813 
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Special Guests 
In June our  friend Aaron came to visit  us.  Eighteen years  ago 
Aaron was one of our youth in Atlanta when we were serving as 
leaders at Calvary Assembly of God. Today he is a missionary in 
Guatemala  working  with  the  homeless  population.  He  is 
extremely experienced in working with men who are addicted to 
alcohol,  drugs  and sniffing glue.  It  just  so  happened,  while  we 
were  out  doing  an  evangelism program with  the King’s  Castle 
team near our local church, 
that a man who was clearly 
drunk  began  to  interrupt 
the program. While we have 
run into this situation a few 
times  out  on  the  streets, 
this was the first time that 
the  person  was  disrupting 
everything  we  were  trying 
to  do.  We  began  to  feel 
nervous and thought about 
shutting down the program 
on the spot, but God had a 
plan in having Aaron with specifically for that day. Aaron went 
and talked to the man, engaged him in conversation and used the 
opportunity to minister to him while we continued the program 
for the children. He was the perfect person to be with us to help 
control the situation.  We’re so proud of Aaron and the incredible 
work he is doing in Guatemala. 
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The Kautz Kids

Alex and Maggie spent last 
month pouring into kids 
getting ready to go to the 
mission field. Maggie was able 
to come home for the rest of 
the summer. We are thrilled! 

Thank You
We are so grateful for every 
person who takes part in 
s u p p o rt i n g o u r w o r k i n 
Colombia. We are honored to 
represent you. A special thank 
you to our newest supporters: 
Lakeside Assembly of God in 
Shelby Township, Michigan, 
Gateway Assembly in Imlay 
City, Michigan and Eastside 
Assembly of God in Tucson, 
Arizona. You make all of this 
possible! 


